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2019 template if you know the name of the broadcast media contact
Hi (Insert name of media contact here),
Not sure if you realize it, but the week of Feb. 9-16 is national Court Reporting & Captioning Week. Captioning is a growing profession with so many wonderful people such as your own (insert name of captioner if you know it), who provides captioning for your broadcasts. Not many people realize that it’s a profession, let alone how it is facilitated. Captioners provide a valuable service to broadcast outlets and courtrooms as well as one-on-one CART (Communication Access Realtime Translation) captioning for people who are deaf or hard of hearing. I’m hoping that you might want to showcase (insert name of captioner if you know it) during this important week and let them demonstrate their captioning abilities so others can see that it’s a viable profession with growing career opportunities. Attached, you will find a press release about the weeklong celebration. 
(Be sure to attach the national release distributed from NCRA or a completed state release from the template available on this website.)

2019 template if you don’t know the name of the media contact
Greetings,

I wanted to remind you that the week of Feb. 9-16 is national Court Reporting & Captioning Week. Captioning is a growing profession with so many wonderful people such as the professional who provides captioning for your broadcasts. Not many people realize that it’s a profession, let alone how it is facilitated. Captioners provide a valuable service to broadcast outlets and courtrooms as well as one-on-one CART (Communication Access Realtime Translation) captioning for people who are deaf or hard of hearing. I’m hoping that you might want to showcase the unique skills your captioner has that help ensure members of the deaf and hard-of-hearing community have access to news and information. During this important week, let them demonstrate their captioning abilities so others can see that it’s a viable profession with growing career opportunities. Attached, you will find a press release on the weeklong celebration. 
(Be sure to attach the national release distributed from NCRA or a completed state release from the template available on this website.)
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